SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP
7471 McCray Road
Fairview, PA 16415

Workshop Meeting
August 22, 2012
1:00P.M.

The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at
1:00 P.M. on August 22, 2012 by Chairman Ralph Heidler. Present were: Supervisors
Peter Kraus; David Carner and Ralph Heidler; Zoning Officer James Cardman and
Secretary Pamela Rhoades.

Mr. Cardman stated that the Zoning Secretary made changes to the Subdivision and
Land Development Ordinance and highlighted them in yellow for easy review.

The Supervisors agreed to set up a meeting with local developers, Pete from Millcreek
Township, Paul Burroughs and George Willis to discuss the process of site development,
in place of letter of credit, for builders to begin infrastructure improvements prior to
final approval.

The Supervisors agreed to notify all residents in the Township of the proposed Zoning
Amendment Changes by letter; and to notify all residents of the proposed Zoning
Classification Change and properties within 200 feet by personal letter, informing them
that there will be an informational meeting, followed by a hearing.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Pamela S. Rhoades
Secretary



